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Press Release 
 
Release Date/time:   23 December 2015 
 
Released by:    Chief Richard A Crate Jr 
 
After hours contact:  Chief Richard A. Crate, Jr. 
     603-568-1995 
 
What:     $100 
    
When:     Immediately 
 
Where:    Town of Enfield, NH 
 

Details:     
 

The season is about giving, and the members of the Enfield Police Department have been happy to 

communicate the same. 

 

For the last several days members of the Enfield Police Department have been handing out 100 dollar 

bills instead of tickets.   

 

The Chief was approached by an anonymous business person in town who provided the proceeds of this 

endeavor through the message of giving during the holiday season.   The individual provided $5000 in 

one hundred dollar bills to be given out to our community, after seeing something similar in another 

State.   

 

So, if you are passing through Enfield --- you may be greeted by an Officer spreading the cheer. 

Have a happy holiday and please drive safely.   
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